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HOSA BOARD MEETING

MINUTES 03-7-10
ATTENDANCE:

Greg Lutz  

Liz Alecusan
  
Scott Etnyre 

Randy Eidenmiller   
Stacy Schumacher  
Skip Zawodny  
Amy Wobser

Brian Comford

Keith Stewart


Guests:  

Randy Babb

Becky Alcox
Meeting called to order at 7:32 p.m. by Greg Lutz 

Stacy Schumacher made a motion to approve minutes from the February 2010 meeting. Scott Etnyre 2nd it. Motion passed.

Financial: Motion made by Stacy to table the financial report since Shawn Hiller was not present. Randy Eidenmiller 2nd it.  Motion passed.
Recreation program: Stacy Schumacher said coach meeting/training will be held March 14. Couple of HFC trainers will be there to demonstrate along with some players.  The final count for recreational teams is 132.  Coaches will have assigned fields to practice on like last Fall.   

Advertising: 
· Flyers to be created to be sent out in May for the Fall season.  Ad in suburban paper to run 2 weeks in May and 2 weeks in June.  Half page ad.  Tryout Registration dates can be found on Website HFC calendar to use.  Registration for rest of programs will be in month of June.
· Camps:  HFC has chosen to hold the camps at and through Davidson High School and not through HOSA.

· Facebook – Keith Stewart is maintaining the Facebook for HOSA. Currently has 9 followers.

· Suggestion was made to have a weekend during the recreational games to have a tent set-up and have someone from the Board representing each program to be available to talk with families about the various programs HOSA has. The second to last weekend was suggested for holding this event.
Referee Program: Randy Babb reported that the referee registration program is uploaded and almost ready to go.  HOSA will apply a link under the recreation program for the referees to get to the referee program.

Marketing: Brian Comford reported that both ADT and a lawn service has contacted him about duscussing a program for the HOSA families to use. ADT will come to the next Board meeting. 

Junior Academy and Academy: Scott Entyre has finalized the contracts that will pay trainers per session.  Becky reported that the jerseys Tim Horton’s will be giving the Jr. academy program are done. They will also supply the medals and water bottles for a small fee.  The U7 boys Jr. Academy will play a scrimmage against a DSL team and possibly Crew Juniors team. 

GOYSL: Skip Zawodny shared the scheduling meeting for GOYSL is at Fire station at Fairgrounds this season.     The player numbers were slightly down for GOYSL, and there was one less team than last fall.  
MSSA: Girls team has a full roster, but the MSSA boys team was unable to get enough players to field a team.  Refunds were given to those players.
TOPS: No report
Fields and Facilities: Field Layout for Hilliard Soccer Complex Spring 2010 is on website. Still need layout for Franks and Soccer Park.
HFC:  
· Randy Eidenmiller is working with trainers to make sure all contracts are signed and turned in to the HOSA office.  

· The three HFC Trustees are responsible for the following:
                  Bill Morris: Fields and MOSSL

                  Randy Eidenmiller: Trainers

                  Amy Wobser: Parent contact and other issues 

· Winter  training: Becky reported that there were 119 full-time players that attended and 14 part-time players.
 Motion made to adjourn at 8:52 pm by Stacy Schumacher, Skip 2nd it, and motion passed. 

